Presbyterian Ladies’ College

MELBOURNE

Business Manager

Presbyterian Ladies College (PLC) in Melbourne is looking for the right individual to embrace
the opportunity to join the executive team in the position of Business Manager, as the school
enters a new phase of development and change.

PLC is seeking to enhance its business operations and governance tools and methodology. It
is also commencing the development of a major building project.

If you are committed to the Christian faith and believe that you have the talent and
experience to thrive and develop in this role, please consider the application process
information and the position description which are available at www.cen.edu.au or
www.plc.vic.edu.au

Applications to the consultant assisting the school, Christopher Lewis, should be received by
5pm on 30 May 2022.

PLC is committed to providing a safe workplace and learning environment that supports and
enhances the health and wellbeing of students, staff, contractors, visitors and volunteers.



